
 
 
 
 

May 14, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Alan D. Cox 
Project Manager 
Homestake Mining Co. 
P.O. Box 98 
Grants, NM  87020 
 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF GRANTS RECLAMATION PROJECT –

DECOMMISSIONING AND RECLAMATION PLAN UPDATE 2013 (DOCKET 
NO. 40-08903, LICENSE NO. SUA-1471) 

 
Dear Mr. Cox: 
 
I am responding to your letter dated April 4, 2013, transmitting the Homestake Mining Company 
of California, Grants Reclamation Project, Decommissioning and Reclamation Plan (DRP) 
Update 2013 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System No. ML131070607).  
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has completed its initial processing of your 
submittal, which is an administrative review. 
 
We have determined that the information provided in the DRP Update 2013 is sufficient to begin 
the technical review.  Please note that the technical review may identify omissions in the 
submitted information or technical issues not identified during the administrative review that 
require additional information.  The staff expects to complete its review of the DRP by  
November 1, 2013. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice for Domestic Licensing 
Proceedings and Issuance of Orders,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for 
public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records 
component of NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (301) 415-6607. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
John T. Buckley, Senior Project Manager  
Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery 
  Licensing Directorate 
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 
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Homestake Mailing List: 
 
 
Sai Appaji  
USEPA Region 6  
1445 Ross Ave, Ste 1200  
Mail Code: 6SF-LT 
Dallas, TX 75202-2733  
 
David Mayerson 
Mining Environmental Compliance Section 
Ground Water Quality Bureau 
Harold Runnels Building Room N2250  
1190 St. Francis Drive  
P.O. Box 26110  
Santa Fe, NM 87502  
 
Phyllis Bustamante 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Harold Runnels Building Room N2300 
1190 St. Francis Drive  
P.O. Box 26110  
Santa Fe, NM 87502 
 
Angelo Ortelli 
Superfund Oversight Section 
Ground Water Quality Bureau 
Harold Runnels Building Room N2250  
1190 St. Francis Drive  
P.O. Box 26110  
Santa Fe, NM 87502 
 
Water Quality Specialist 
Pueblo of Acoma 
Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 309 
Acoma, NM  87034 
 
Candace Head-Dylla, President 
Bluewater Valley Downstream Alliance 
P.O. Box 2038 
Milan, NM  87021 
 
Multicultural Alliance for a Safe Environment (MASE) 
P.O. Box 4254 
Albuquerque, NM 87196 
 


